
Councillor Lily Cheng
would like to extend heartfelt congratulations to

Canadian Association of
Chinese Performing Arts

on the 4th Toronto Dragon Festival (2023).

The core of Toronto's success and energy lies in its creative centre
where a passion for the arts is valued by its residents and the

talented artists from around the world who have made this city
their home. Together we weave a beautiful tapestry that is Toronto.

Events such as the Toronto Dragon Festival are encouraged in
Toronto as they showcase the talent and creativity of our diverse
communities. The traditions, culture and arts contribute to our

city's energetic and entertaining cultural landscape.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful festival.

______________________
Lily Cheng

City of Toronto
September 1st, 2023


